
IRB Applications to The Med 
 
PIs and Study Coordinators preparing IRB applications for any research to be conducted at The 
MED, MED clinics in the MEDPlex, or Healthloop Clinics: 
  

When preparing an application for submission in the new UTHSC IRB iMEDRIS 
program, in the application Form 1, in Section 3.6 of the application (Select the 
Research Administrative Specialist), please add my name (MARIA VAN 
WERKHOOVEN).  Study site should also be included in the application.  This applies 
to ALL studies, whether clinical trials or exempt, including retrospective chart reviews.   
 
Please do the same when registering a currently open study in iMEDRIS. 
 
When you’ve added this information on your application, I will be notified by iMedris and 
will be able to readily access the approved study documents in the IRBs iMedris 
system.  This will eliminate the need for you to submit these documents to me.  Without 
this information, a study may not be directed to my attention by the IRB.    
 

Your assistance in this matter will be greatly appreciated.  Please feel free to contact me if you 
have any questions about research at The MED or MED-affiliated clinics. 
 

Maria 
Maria van Werkhooven, BVM, FACHE 
Director, Office of Medical Research 
The Regional Medical Center 
877 Jefferson Avenue 
Memphis, TN 38103 
  
Email  mvanwerkhooven@the-med.org 
Phone 901-545-7453 
FAX    901-515-9938 
  

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any 
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient(s)is unauthorized and 
prohibited. Any transmission of confidential and/or privileged material to persons or entities other than the intended recipient(s) shall not be construed as 
a waiver of any privilege or confidence. If you receive this transmission in error, please contact the sender and delete all copies of the material. 

 
 


